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Dear parents and caregivers, 

 
WWHS Orientation for Year 6 
The WWHS have postponed their orientation day until 
next Tuesday. 
 

Jackie French Virtual Excursion 
As part of our learning in English we are going to be 
joining a virtual excursion today to listen to Australian 
author Jackie French. 
 

CWA Microscope Day—Wed 2 December 
The Uranquinty CWA have obtained a special 
microscope that has a very strong lens. They will be 
bringing it to Tarcutta on Wednesday 2 December for 
us to use. We will be exploring our school grounds to 
find things we can examine under the microscope. 
 

Kindergarten Orientation—Final day 
Our final day for Kindergarten orientation will be 
Wednesday 2nd December. 
 

Yr 5 Leader’s Speeches 
Our Year 5 students spoke to the entire school on 
Monday and were able to share the qualities they have 
which they think will make them a deserving school 
leader. The announcement of school captains and 
leader will occur at our Presentation Ceremony next 
week. 
 

Swim School 
Swim School starts in next week. Please start getting 
organised by finding swimmers, towels and thongs. 
There will be no ordered lunch on Tuesday. 
 
 
 
 
 

Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Year 6 Graduation and Farewell 
The Year 6 Farewell will be held on Tuesday 
8th December. We will meet at 5:30pm at 
Collins Park for a group photo and then go to 
the farewell. All our WWCoSS friends will 
meet us for the photos. The Farewell will 
begin at 6pm. Due to current COVID 
restrictions students will need to be dropped 
off at the top of the stairs going into the club. 
Parents from the other schools have booked 
tables inside the RSL club to have dinner with 
their families while they wait for their Year 6 
child and you are welcome to do the same if 
you would like. There will be a staggered pick 
up time to meet your child out the front of 
the RSL club at the end of the evening. I will 
let you know what time that will be on the 
night. 
 

Presentation Ceremony 
Thank you to everyone who has responded to 
the survey we put out about the end of year 
Presentation Ceremony. A lot of schools are 
sticking with a live stream, we are trying to be 
able to get some parents on site. 
Unfortunately there is no way we are going to 
be able to cater for everyone’s preference or 
ideas, but please know that we have tried. 
After looking at everyone’s surveys, talking 
with staff and our school director our current 
plan is to move it to Wednesday morning at 
9am under the COLA before it gets too hot 
and we head off to swimming. For those 
parents who aren’t able to attend due to work 
commitments we will film it so it can be 
watched at a later date. Due to the size of our 
COLA we can only have 2 people from each 
family come and watch. There will be chairs 
placed under the COLA and parents will be 
asked to stay seated. Any young children who 
attend will need to remain with their parents 

inside the 4m
2
 space and will need to remain 

seated, they can’t go off and play on the 
equipment. Everyone attending will have to 
sign a declaration saying they don’t have any 
signs or symptoms of COVID-19 and they will 
need sign a register (so please bring your 
own pen). We thank you for your 
understanding and look forward to sharing 
the many successes from this year with you. 
  
 

Class Pool Party—Wed 16 Dec 
Permission notes will be sent home next 
Monday regarding our end of year class pool 
party at the Adelong Pool. Please return this 
note to the office by Friday 11th December. 
 

Current Restrictions 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle 

everyday. 

If your child is unwell please ensure that you 

keep them at home. If they have had any 

symptoms you will need to provide a 

negative COVID test before they can return to 

school. 

Kirrilee Post, Principal 

Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 


